
Dear Mr Musharaf, 2020-06-26

In accordance with previous correspondence on the subject, I take pleasure in sending you IAEA Agreement 
No. 24055/R0 concerning Research Project: “Atomistic Modeling of Permeation of Hydrogen Isotopes 
through Fe, W, Cu, and Cr” which is to be carried out at your institute free of charge to the IAEA. 

If the terms and conditions mentioned in the agreement are acceptable to your institute, I should be grateful if 
you would have it signed by the person legally entitled to sign for your institute and return it to  the Research 
Contracts Administration Section. 

We are pleased to have the opportunity to cooperate with you and look forward to learning of 
the results of your work.

Yours sincerely,

 
Mr Sasha DAMJANAC
Head, Research Contracts Administration Section
Dept. of Nuclear Sciences & Applications

Atoms For Peace

MUSHARAF Ali
Bhabha Atomic Research Centre
Chemical Engineering Division
Trombay
400085 Mumbai
India

Vienna International Centre, P.O. Box 100, A-1400 Vienna, Austria
Phone: (+43 1) 2600  Fax: (+43 1) 26007
E-mail: Official.Mail@iaea.org   Internet: http://www.iaea.org

In reply please refer to: RC-24055-R0
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